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Planning Application Details

Year 2015

Number 2556

Letter P

Planning application address 62 regents park road

Title Mr.

Your First Name Matthew

Initial

Last Name Wright

Organisation

Comment Type Object

Postcode NW1 8JP

Address line 1 53 Kingstown Street

Address line 2 LONDON

Address line 3

Postcode NW1 8JP

E-mail matthew@wrighton.tv

Confirm e-mail matthew@wrighton.tv

Contact number xxxx

Your comments on the planning
application

Dear Sir or Madam
I'm writing to object to the proposed extension of the existing
roof extension at 62 Regents Park Road
 
My primary objections are to do with the loss of light I will
suffer as a neighbour to the rear. Due to an enormous and
(rightly) protected Plane tree in the rear of 64 Regents Park
Road, I get a few hours sunshine each morning from above
60/62 Regents Park Road and then nothing till early
evening. The lack of sunlight makes it impossible to keep
any sort of lawn alive - I have to use astroturf - and any
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further reduction, as would be the case should this
application be approved, will have a hugely negatively
impact on my well being, that of my family and the few
plants I've persuaded to grow in my yard.
 
The other issue I must raise is with overlooking. Having
already had to deal with people staring down at my wife
when she's sitting in the garden from a roof extension near
to 62 Regents Park Road is a particularly uncomfortable and
unpleasant experience. I therefore urge Camden to think
long and hard before giving the green light to a development
that might lead to others doing the same. 
 
What's more I remain convinced that should this application
be approved others will doubtless follow.  If Camden council
is not careful it will end up approving a whole new storey, a
fifth, on top of all the big houses facing Regents Park,
leaving those of us who live behind these enormous homes
completely in the dark.  Yours Matthew Wright

 
If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached

 
About this form

Issued by Camden Council
Customer feedback and enquiries
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

Form reference 10106406


